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Electric Vehicle Charging Infrastructure Application Deadline Extended to May 7, 2020

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has extended the deadline to submit applications for the Electric Vehicle Charging Infrastructure (EVCI) Phase 1 Request for Applications (RFA) by 30 days. The extended deadline to submit applications is 5:00 p.m., E.T. on May 7, 2020. To download the RFA and associated documents, please visit the department’s Volkswagen Settlement webpage at https://floridadep.gov/volkswagen. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
